
Notice for Requesting
Proposals for FSMC

Services
Cornell School District

Attention: Food Service
Management Companies

(FSMCs)
The Cornell School District, a
sponsor of the National School
Lunch Program, is requesting
proposals for full-service food
service  management
services.   Specifications  may
be obtained from Mr. Patrick
Berdine,  Business  Manager;
Cornell  School  District;  1099
Maple Street;  Coraopolis,  PA
15108  or  on  the  district’s
website  at
www.cornellsd.org.   A
mandatory  walk-through
meeting  is  scheduled  for
Wednesday, March 13, 2024,
at 2:00 PM. The meeting will
be held at 1099 Maple Street,
Coraopolis, PA 15108. Please
report  to  the  Central  Office
(Entrance 1).


